Announcements for 9.23.18

TODAY: Appreciation Drop-In | Be sure to stop by the Atrium between 4-5pm today to
celebrate and honor our Outreach and Events Director, Mike Fiedler, for his 14 years of faithful
leadership!

TOMORROW: Amplify Volunteer Event | We love our volunteers at TrueNorth and we want
to celebrate you and show our appreciation during our Amplify Volunteer Event! Get ready
for a night of inspiration, music, and crazy fun! An outdoor experience with free food and
entertainment begins at 6pm. All current volunteers are invited. Please register under the
Events tab on our website or on the TrueNorth App by TONIGHT. Registration for childcare
is now closed.

Hurricane Response | We are partnering with Port City Church to provide support to those
who were affected by Hurricane Florence. Port City is a multi-site church in the Wilmington,
NC area that is currently acting as command central for Convoy of Hope, Samaritan’s Purse,
and other relief efforts that are underway. The flooding of roads has made travel and
deliveries into the area dangerous and the best way that we can help at this time is to provide
financial support. You can give online (via the Give tab on our website), by check, or cash.
Please indicate "Hurricane Relief” as the fund or on the memo line. Please enclose any cash in
an envelope indicating "Hurricane Relief” and include your name and mailing address to
receive a tax credit. Thank you for helping make a difference!

TrueNorth Worship Album | TrueNorth Worship’s new album is now available online for
digital streaming and purchase! CDs and limited run t-shirts are available at the Resource
Center.

A 40 Day Reading, Everybody Always | As part of our journey through CRAZY: 40 Days of
Uncommon Love, Pastor Steve is asking each of us to read the new book Everybody Always
by Bob Goff. Everybody Always invites us to be love in a world of setbacks and difficult
people. We encourage you to purchase a copy for $10 at the Resource Center and discover
how to become love in an unloving world.

Blue Room | Need encouragement in your spiritual journey? Need prayer support? Drop by
the Blue Room on the right side of the Atrium as you exit, and one of our team members will
be glad to pray with you!

TrueKidz Ministry | Did you know there is a special service created just for your preschool
and elementary children each week? In our TrueKidz area, your child will be able to connect
with our volunteers, each other, and Jesus in a kid-friendly environment. Not only does this
ministry create fun and safe areas for kids to learn about Jesus on their level, but it also helps
everyone attend service without distraction. Check with any of our volunteer staff for
information on where and how to check in your TrueKidz.



